
Dear Mr. Solorio. 

I write to you today In support of the Solar Millennium 
proJed In the Indian Wells Valley. 

I am II life long resident of the Indian Wells Valley and a 
former Geologic Consultant. As 
such, I am well aware of the local ground water situation. The Solar Millennium pn;lje(:l has 
boeo 
designed to mitigate the water usage of their proposed 5OIar-e1actric 
plant. The mosllmpreulve step 
being the use 01 dry-eooling technology: a more expensive tIlCIVllque than wet 
cooling, but fer more considerate of the hydrologic conditions. They will also 
take the additiOnal steps 01 purchasing, and making fallow. local farmland. and 
of olfering cash Incentives to Tel>idenls who are Willing 10 exchange their 
Iawos for more d9Sfl(\ friendly landscaping. 

It Is my opinion tl1atlM Solar Millenolum project will be a 
thoughtful neighbor and a careful user of the local resources. I urge you to accepllhelr 
mitigation 
plan and allow them to I'I'Il;lWIlorwatd with the projfIcI. 

Thank you lor your time and attenlion. 

Mr. David Salnt·Amand 

david salntaman!l@vahoo,com 

1748 Lal> Flores 

Ridgecrest, Ca. 93555 
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